
May 8, 1969 

National Insider 
2713 N. Pulaski Road 
Chicago, Illinois 

60639 

Dear Sirs: 

Enclosed is a xerox copy of my letter to you of January 25 of this year, whidh
 you 

returned to me after having stamped it "NO COPIES AVAILABLE." With this in mi
nd, 

I have three questions: 

1. Is there any agency or service which could aupply ms with a back 
issue 

of your newspaper of March 1, 1968 (v.12, n.10)? 

2. If it is impossible to obtain a back issue, could I purchase from you a 

xerox copy of the article to which I refered in my letter? 

3. What about the photo on page 14 Ppicture of mystery woman seen in Mexi
co 

City with Oswalel. can you supply me with a copy of it at my expense?
 

Can you provide me with a brief statement of the source of the photo? I 

assume that you follow the proceedure of most newspapers and magazines 

and keep file copies of all photogrpphs which you publish. 

Thanks in advance for your assistance in these matters. 

Sincerely yours, 

Gary Richard Schoener 
Box 392 Mayo Hospital 
ilinneapolis, Minnesota 

55455 
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